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Hello,

My name is Kenia Ferreira, daughter of Gabriel Ferreira from Waterbury, CT. On behalf of our family,
we want to write in support of the police department and its mission.

To support the police department does not mean to support racist cops. They are in their own category.
Our support goes to those who risk their lives everyday to protect and serve the community from crime
and harm. We thank those who keep us safe and respond to our calls.

We understand there is work to be done and we hope the police department instill a type of Racial
Competency training in order to ensure our cops are capable of doing their job to the best of their ability

regardless of the color of the skin of the person they are responding to.

Thank you,
The Ferreira’s
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